
From: Eric Goldenberg
To: Lanelda Gaskins
Subject: ROGER BROWN REAPPOINTMENT TO THE PLANNING BOARD
Date: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 1:00:16 PM

To whom it might concern:
Roger Brown has been an active and involved member of our Planning Board. I would be
most happy to have him reappointed.  His participation and input has been a valuable addition
to our Board and Highland Beach.

Eric Goldenberg
Chairman of the  Planning Board of Highland Beach

-- 
Eric Goldenberg
610-613-2420
gldnbrg@gmail.com
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